
 

  

30 August 2018 
 
Dear Sir/Madame,  
 
I am writing to recommend Mr. Abo-Mohana to your selection committee. As a partner in the 
upcoming “Play to Learn Accounting” digital project, I have found him to be a committed 
developer, an engaged learning advocate, and a fair-minded, techsavvy, with advanced practical 
and professional experience.  
 
To date, my interactions with Mr. Abo-Mohana have primarily been remote, via Skype or 
Google Hangouts. However, the past several years of collaboration have given me considerable 
insight into his commitment to the field of IT and to raising outcomes using novel approaches. 
One such approach, documented in the upcoming online course “Play and Learn Accounting,” 
incorporates a scenario-based approach to teaching accounting and financial management 
principles, particularly to students without prior work experience. The online course is being 
undertaken due to the impressive student outcomes data.  
 
In addition, I would like to add my appreciation for his generous and committed attitude 
generally, and toward the pursuit of learning, in particular. It is quite inspiring to work with a 
professional whose grasp of business, research, and technological tools is solid - I believe that 
these are Mr. Abo-Mohana’s key assets and that they would benefit any institution with which 
he is affiliated.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr Muhammad Al Mahameed BA(Hons), MSc, FHEA 
Teaching Fellow in Accounting 
ABS Room 422 
Aston Business School 
Aston University 
Birmingham B4 7ET 
Tel: 0121 204 3523 


